
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

File No.:  5510.00 

                                                              

February 2, 2015 

 
Patrick Pulak. P.Eng. 

City of Brandon 

410 – 9th Street 

Brandon, MB R7A 6A2 

 

Dear Mr. Pulak: 

 

Re:  City of Brandon Centralized Wastewater Treatment Facility - Environment Act 

Licence No. 2991 

 

This is to advise you that the administration of Environment Act Licence No. 2991 issued 

to the City of Brandon has been transferred to the Western Region, Environmental Compliance 

and Enforcement Branch of Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship. 

 

If you require further assistance with respect to the Licence, please contact Peter Crocker, 

Regional Supervisor at 204-726-6565 or by email at peter.crocker@gov.mb.ca. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

       “original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 

Director 

 

 

c.     Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

Tim Prawdzik, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

Peter Crocker, Regional Supervisor, Western Region, Environmental Compliance and 

Enforcement Branch 

        Public Registries 

 

 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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